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To Whom It May Concern, 

On June 7th, 2018 we and an inspection with the DEQ and AQD that brought to our attention 

a few things that we needed to improve on in our place of business. The first infraction was 

the burning of trash on a commer~ial property. We would use the burning barrels as a 

source of heat for the guys that work outside in the winter (infraction date would be in the 

winter months when it is cold out). Since then, we have stopped all burning of the trash 

(attached is the copy of the company memo that was given out). We appreciate the fact that 

you let us know about the regulations, since we were unaware that you were not able to use 

burning barrels outside for heat in the winter ( our outside guys would use it to keep their 

hands warm). The second infraction was to make sure that we put in a filter in the exhaust 

fan to regulate the number of particles in the air. We have ordered those from Sherwin 

Williams Paint Supply and awaiting their arrival to install them. I have attached a copy of 

the order from Sherwin Williams. The Jackson MI store will now be keeping this in stock for 

us. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We are in the office Monday­

Friday 8:00am-5:00pm. 
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olverine Trailers Inc 

Phone: 517-782-4950 

Fax:517-782-4955 


